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November 24, 2012
Dear Friends, 

Hope this finds all of you well.  2012 is rapidly going by us and a brief report is due to all who support C.F.F.C.  2012 has been quite challenging for me due to my accident in June.  My recovery has been slow, but is still progressing. 

The milk powder project is progressing slowly as well, the second shipment of powder happened on Nov. 8th.  The amount of powder was increased from 10,000 kg to 15,000 kg. Hopefully as funds increase we can also increase the milk powder supply. We are far from supplying sufficient milk powder for a glass of milk a day for 20,000 children. The next milk shipment is April 2013. 

We have been very busy in November shipping two containers to Haiti with milk and another container with the usual food supplies, also one container to the Congo. 
I had a visit from Michel who now lives in Abbotsford, but spends an equal amount of time in the Congo; he has built and operates an Orphanage there with seventy five children. About two weeks earlier two of the children died of starvation, a week later a fifteen year old died of starvation also. So we squeezed out a container of food for them, it is now on its way and hopefully it will arrive before too many more die. 

Our warehouse is quite empty at this time and needs to be restocked, that will take place when we have the funds to do so. 

It seems the Media is forgetting Haiti.  Recently 15,000 people died in a big storm and I heard nothing in all the reports on the news. 400,000 people are still living in tent camps, since the recovery from the Quake seems to be at a standstill. The world needs to hang their head in shame for what is happening here. 

On the reverse side of this report is a photo of the two containers containing the milk powder for Haiti, our records indicate these are container number 229 and 230 that have been shipped from this CFFC facility since opening here in 1998. Two more have been shipped since, bring the total to 232.  We now ship approximately 55,000 lbs. of food in each container.
Once again thank you all for your support and May God bless you. Have a merry Christmas and a joyful healthy 2013. 
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Joe Krentz, President

PS: Should have pictures from Haiti in the next report, Pastor Bob was ill. 
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